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From: Colin Ormsby <colinormsby@iinet.net.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 15 September 2021 2:09 PM
To: rsm88535@bigpond.net.au

Subject: Vale Tony Cahill

Hi Rodger

| have just been notified, by his daughter Nadine, of the passing of RUN member Tony Cahill.
Tony was a proud member of the CPSU Vic Branch Retired Members and sat on the RUN
committee for a number of years. Among Tony’s passions were the abolition of the ROC and
voting rights for retired members at their union councils etc. He cared very much about broader
issues facing Retirees. His contribution was well thought out and passionate. He will be missed.
Vale Tony Cahill.

Rodger can you please distribute.

Colin Ormsby



